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Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation 

PO Box 75731 New River, AZ 85087 

 

  

                            
November 26, 2021 

          Sent via email 

The Honorable Doug Ducey   
Governor of Arizona 
Executive Tower  
1700 West Washington Street  
Phoenix, AZ  85007 
 
RE: Commission Appointment Recommendation Board (CARB) recommendations  
       for the Arizona Game and Fish Commission (Commission) 
  
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation (AZSFWC) is a non-profit organization 
comprised of 40 Member, Affiliate and Associate organizations that reach across the 
spectrum of wildlife conservation, hunting, angling, shooting, outdoor recreation groups 
and business from all across Arizona. Our member organizations represent more than 
16,000 outdoor enthusiasts, sportsmen and women across Arizona.  

 
On November 9, 2021, the CARB interviewed four qualified candidates for the open 
Commission seat being vacated by Kurt Davis. After the in person interviews, the CARB 
voted 5-0 to forward all four names to you for consideration to fill Mr. Davis’ seat. 
 
AZSFWC strongly supports ARS 17-202, as well as the entire CARB process. AZSFWC 
believes the process allows for qualified candidates to be screened , interviewed, and 
recommended based on their resumes, qualifications and respect for wildlife and 
conservation, by the very constituents that provide the primary funding and support for 
both the Commission as well as the AZ Game and Fish Department. 
 
AZSFWC and all of our members respect the CARB applicants chosen for consideration 
and look forward to working with the individual you choose to fill the vacancy. 
 
Thank you, Governor!  

 
Jim Unmacht 
Executive Director 


